
Gary Crone 
Planning Board Member 

August 3,2022 

City Council 
City of Port Lavaca 
202 N Virginia  
 

Dear City Council: 

My term as a member of the Planning Board expires September 4, 2022. I, Gary Crone, am 
submitting this letter as my intent to continue my membership on the Planning Board for the City of 
Port Lavaca.  

I appreciate you considering this request and look forward to continuing being a valuable member 
of the Planning Board. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Gary Crone 
 


